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Date:  August 4, 2020 
From:  City of Craig  
Contact:  Brian Templin, Public Information Officer, 826-3275 
Press Release:  026, Change of Incident Command, Craig 

COVID-19 Response 
 
For Immediate Release 

 
 

Effective August 4, 2020 the City of Craig is transferring command and overall management of the 
city’s COVID-19 response from the current Incident Commander, Jon Bolling to Brian Templin.  
The purpose of this change of incident command is to streamline day to day response operations.  
Brian has been a primary member of the city’s incident management team working planning, 
public information, logistics, and grant management throughout the pandemic response. 
 
Craig City Administrator Jon Bolling, Craig Mayor Tim O’Connor, and the Craig City Council will 
continue to be active in policy decisions regarding the city’s overall response. 
 
If you have questions regarding Craig’s COVID-19 response, please call the Craig COVID-19 
Response Incident Commander (Brian Templin) at 907-826-3275. 
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